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I support registration of Naturopathic doctors. It is scary to think that I could go to someone who I thought was 
a doctor and they prescribe me medicine/ herbal remedies which could not only be unhelpful to my current 
medical issue, but also conflict with any current medications I am on. This feels like something that would 
make the residents of my home town safer. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Trevor LeValley 


